
Any form of cap & trade will cost Oregon dairy farmers in higher fuel costs, cost of feed, supplies.  We 
cannot raise our milk price to cover the  increased costs,  this will damage Oregon's agriculture economy 
& devastate Oregon's dairy farm families.  The Seals Family  Cloverdale, Oregon 
 

 


